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“I will honor Christmas in my heart, 
and try to keep it all the year.” 

Ebenezer Scrooge from “A 
Christmas Carol” 

Charles Dickens 

 

 

 

“Maybe Christmas,” he thought, 
“doesn’t come from a store. Maybe 
Christmas… 
perhaps… means a little bit more.” 

The Grinch from How The 

Grinch Stole Christmas by Dr. 

Seuss 

 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas from all of us at Vision 
 
To Our friends and customers: 

This year, being Vision’s 1st Christmas, we take great pleasure in setting 

aside our regular work and sending a heartfelt message to all of our best 

friends and customers. 

How joyful we are that this time has come to extend to you our sincere 

gratitude because it is good friends and customers like you that make 

our business possible. 

Your trust and dedication throughout this past year is greatly 

appreciated. 

Thank You and Best Wishes for the Holiday Season and a Happy New 

Year 

 

   1ST Annual Vision Conference 
 

We would like to say thank you to all or our customers who attended the 

2007 Vision Conference in Leavenworth last October. Your attendance 

was much appreciated. We hope you found the conference relevant and 

informative, and you hopefully had a great time at the Enzian. 

We had an excellent turnout with about 70 customers attending. It was 

nice seeing old friends and making lots of new ones. 

Thanks again to all of our customers and the City of Leavenworth for 

making this conference a success! We look forward to seeing you all 

again next year. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I stopped believing in Santa Claus 
when I was six. Mother took me to 
see him in a department store and 
he asked for my autograph. 

-Shirley Temple 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a heart that never hardens, 
and a temper that never tires, and a 
touch that never hurts. 
 

- Charles Dickens 
 

 

   IRS W2 Changes 
 
As many of you are already aware, the IRS has changed the format of 

the 2007 W2’s.  Vision has developed and will provide a solution to each 

of you in an upcoming email as well as the new 2008 tax rate schedules 

as soon as they become available. 

http://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-pdf/iw2w3.pdf 

Please contact craig@visionms.net  for more information.  

 

   Launch Events 
 

Vision is aggressively developing its first .net applications. 

We are proud to announce the progression of Vision Financials into Beta 

and soon to be followed by Vision Payroll. 

These products are nearing completion and we are planning their launch 

events for spring 2008. 

Please contact brandon@visionms.net  for more information. 
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Vision Developers are already looking forward to welcoming the newest 

addition to our suite of software.  Development of Vision Utilities has 

now begun. 

We are currently exploring new features to include and would love to 

incorporate your ideas.   

Please contact john@visionms.net with any comments or questions 
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